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I support the increased requirements for feed lots in MN. As a SE Minnesota trout angler I believe
the spring creeks of southern MN are an incredible naturual resource and protection of the water
quality for the fish as well as the natural beauty is important. The apparent impact of feedlot run off
causing fish kills reduces anglers access to a unique opportunity, to fish stream trout in the
midwest. Last year I was excited to visit a new stream in SE MN and a fish kill, that may have been
caused by a feed lot runoff event, took place. This eliminates my interest in visiting this watershed
for many years. My hope is this legislation change can help prevent incidents like this in the future.


